5/24/2018 Town of Natick Mail - Re: ANthony's

L ]
G M I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
by Loogle

Re: ANthony's

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@pnatickpolice.com> Thu, May 24, 2018 at 12:52 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,
After review we would recommend that the BOS approve this request. Please make Mr. Rahall aware, that if appointed
as the Manager of Record, he will be required to become alcohol server trained within 30 days. This training must be
conducted in-person, not on-line.
Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
On Thu, May 24, 2018 at 10:37 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Donna Donovan
Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=8e8d5e902a&jsver=FPvd7uxXULs.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180508.13_p10&view=pt&search=inbox&th=163931109f27d854&sim



